


These efforts, along with generous investments from local and regional funding sources, have all aligned 

to provide Caltrain with the resources it needs to transform and improve rail service that is vital to the 

California and national economies. 

Implementing Caltrain electrification will not allow the operation of high-speed trains. It is discouraging 

to think that our efforts to direct funding to this critical improvement for an extremely popular existing 

rail service are being used as a reason to withhold Federal funding for the project. 

We encourage you to proceed with approval of this federal investment at the earliest possible time. 

Please feel free to contact us anytime if we can be helpful in providing additional information. 

Sincerely, 
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